
From: Osmolovsky, Pete@Waterboards
To: "reg3_pintolake_bluegreenalgae@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov"
Subject: Pinto Lake TMDL update
Date: Monday, August 03, 2015 9:32:00 AM

Dear Pinto Lake TMDL interested party,
 
This is an informational update. At this time we have obtained and compiled water quality data for
Pinto Lake, tributary creeks, and groundwater from these sources:
 

-data provided by City of Watsonville
-data provied by County of Santa Cruz
-data from Dr. R. Kudela’s studies
-CSUMB data including data from Scott Blanco & Erin Stanfield
 

If you know of any other Pinto Lake water quality data which we overlooked, please let us know as
soon as you can.  Thank you.
 
Cheers,
 
Peter Osmolovsky
Engineering Geologist
California Central Coast Water Board
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101
San Luis Obispo, CA  93401
(805) 549-3699
pete.osmolovsky@waterboards.ca.gov
 
 
 

mailto:reg3_pintolake_bluegreenalgae@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralcoast/water_issues/programs/tmdl/docs/pinto_lake/index.shtml
mailto:pete.osmolovsky@waterboards.ca.gov

